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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Tuesday, Jan. 30, 2024 
 
CONTACT:  
Ashley Nicholes at anicholes@pd.sandiego.gov 
 

CANCELLED: SDPD Postpones 
Surveillance Technology Community 

Meeting on Feb. 1 
 

San Diego – Due to the anticipated weather conditions on Thursday, the San Diego Police Department 
will be cancelling the community meeting planned for 6 p.m. on Feb. 1. The meeting will be postponed to 
a later date. More information will be provided when the community meeting is rescheduled.  

Upcoming meetings can be found online at sandiego.gov/police/technology.  
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